
 

THREE FOR THE SHOW is a trio made up of Ken 
Julien, Cholly Boland and Anne Lyon. Hailing from 
Kemptville, Ken is a singer/songwriter as well as an 
avid hunter and arborist. He is currently recording a 
CD of his original songs. Cholly comes from a music-
teaching family and has played in bands and sung in 
choirs for many years, performing at such events as 
the Ole Towne Hall Christmas Show and the 
Dairyfest Gospel Fest. In his leisure time he is also 
President and Chief Executive Officer of the 
Winchester District Memorial Hospital. Anne works 
as a nurse and Pastoral Care Coordinator at 
WDMH. A member of the Good News Singers Music 
Ministry for 20 years, she has recorded two Gospel 
CDs. 

MICHAEL LEWIS is a retired teacher currently living 
in Brockville with early roots in folk music, but also 
into rock and jazz, musicals, church choirs and 
barbershop quartet singing. After teaching in a 
French private school on Montreal’s South Shore, 
he worked at the Kahnawake Survival School, then 
as Centre Director with the Cree School Board in 
Waswanipi, Quebec. In 2006, with three children 
aged 5, 8 and 10, he walked the Camino de Santiago 
from LePuy en Velay in France to Santiago de 
Compostela in Spain. The nearly four-month 
pilgrimage with two Pyrenean donkeys, camping 
gear and five instruments allowed him to teach his  
 
 
 

The Tilted Steeple Coffee House 
Friday, February 17, 2023 – 7:30 pm (doors open 6:45)  

Admission: $15 

NEW LOCATION! ALLAN HALL, 19 Lakeshore Drive, Morrisburg, ON 

(adjacent Lakeshore Drive United Church, next to Morrisburg waterfront park)  
Information: tiltedsteeple@eastlink.ca or (613) 643-2090 

This month: • Three for the Show  
 • Michael Lewis 
 • Léo Bériault & Sons 
  

 

children how to meet and interact with 
people from various cultures, with 
evening concerts to entertain the weary 
pilgrims. After the pilgrimage, the Lewis 
family travelled around Europe in a 
Westfalia, bringing home a wealth of 
friendships and experiences. 
 
LÉO BÉRIAULT began singing and playing 
guitar at a very early age. His father played 
fiddle from the age of nine, and a brother 
had a successful musical career playing 
guitar and singing. Since his early 20’s, Léo 
has enjoyed listening to and performing the 
popular rock and roll and country songs of 
the day. Léo started the Easy Country Band 
in the early 1980’s, which performed at live 
events until around 2000. Today, he still 
enjoys plugging in a guitar and singing his 
favourite songs. We are delighted to 
welcome him to the Tilted Steeple for the 
first time, joined by his sons Mario on 
kahone and Alain on electric bass. 
 
 

We regret that we had to cancel the January show because of a snow storm. As a result we have added 
a show in May and made many tweaks to the lineup, so be sure to check the website for details. 

 

The Tilted Steeple Coffee House is organized in aid of Community Food Share and other projects.  
All performers donate their time and talent. For more information visit the Tilted Steeple Coffee House website. 

Contact: tiltedsteeple@eastlink.ca  613-643-2090 
 

Beverages and snacks are available 
by donation, coordinated by the  

Anglican Parish  
of South Dundas to benefit its 

outreach activities. 
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